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Autumn is coming! 

The weather has certainly been Autumnal this week and the children have been inspired to produce some beautiful 

art work for our hall displays relating to the changing season.  

Reception children printed their hands and 

used a pencil to add veins to their ‘leaf.’ They 

have also thought carefully about what 

happens in the Autumn.  

 

 

Year One also created a leaf display.  

They have used pastels, tissue paper, and printed with  

leaves to get the effects of their falling leaves.  

 

 

Year Two used Autumnal colours to create a watercolour background 

for their individual pieces of art. They then used a fine pen to outline 

their tree and wax crayons for the leaves. 

HELP NEEDED! 

Do we have any gardening enthusiasts or book lovers amongst you?  

We would love our garden and library to be used more but don’t have the staff to do so. If you would be willing to 

help out with either of these please pop and have a chat with Mrs Burt. Thank you.  

 

If you are ever having a clear out/spring clean at home please think of us. We can always make use of old pots and 

pans; cutlery, tins etc in our mud kitchens; artificial plants, fabrics, hats, bags, jewellery and old clothes in the home 

corners.  

 

Thank you for your past donations of books but we have plenty for now and are unable to accept anymore.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

10th October – World Mental Health Day (wear Yellow) 

15th October – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

17th October – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm 

(booking forms will be available from Monday 7th  

October) 

24th October – Learning Café 2pm 

 SEND Support 

New Local Authority phoneline 

On Monday 23rd September the Local Authority launched their new SEND Inclusion Phone line. This phone line is 

intended for parent/carers and professionals to support with discussions around those considering an EHC Needs 

Assessment application and also support with preventing exclusions. 

Tel: 0333 313 7165 

 

The SEND Inclusion Phone line and SENDIASS Helpline are two separate lines, SENDIASS are still here to help in 

providing impartial, confidential, legally based information, advice and support to parent/carers and professionals on a 

wide range of things. 

For more information on what we can help with please see our website  

Norfolk SENDIASS Home Page. https://www.norfolksendiass.org.uk/ 

 

Birthdays to 21-27.09.24 

In Reception, Betty is now 5 years old 

In Year 1,        Phoebe  is now 6 years old 

 

 

Golden Learners 

 

 

PTFA News 

We will be holding our AGM on Wednesday 2nd October 2024 at 7pm  

in the school hall and everyone is invited! 

Why not pop along and find out how we raised money for the children last year and our exciting plans for this year. 

New members are always welcome and that’s mums, dad, grandparents, aunties, uncles and friends, anyone who 

would like to make a difference to our little school and help raise some funds. We look forward to seeing you all there 

next week.  

 

 

 

 

Contact the school:  

By phone 01553 671552 

Email 

  office@southwootton-inf.norfolk.sch.uk 
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